CAULFIELD

GRAMMARIANS F.C.

——

WOMEN'S SENIOR COACH
CAULFIELD GRAMMARIANS FOOTBALL CLUB

The Caulfield Grammarians Football Club (CGFC) is seeking an experienced senior coach to lead our Women'’s Football program in
2022 and beyond.

CGFC is one of the strongest and most successful clubs in the Victorian Amateur Football Association (VAFA). We introduced a
Women's team in 2017 and have gone from strength to strength. In recent years, our senior side has won the 2019 Premier B
Premiership, finished third on the ladder and making it to the preliminary final before the season was cut short in Premier A in
2021. Our club has a mix of playing abilities, and has strong links with the VFLW competition, having acted as a springboard for
girls to develop into solid VFLW and AFLW players.

CGFC is seeking an experienced, relationship-driven head coach for our senior team, with the responsibility to lead the entire
Women's program, which currently includes a reserves team. The club is hopeful to introduce a third side in either 2022 or 2023.

This position will be competitively remunerated. The club is also advertising for a Women'’s Senior Assistant Coach.

An ideal candidate for the position will possess the following skills and experience:

- Women'’s football coaching experience and coaching qualifications (Level 1 AFL Coaching Accreditation minimum, with a desire
to obtain Level 2)

- High quality interpersonal and communication skills, with the aim of bringing out the best in each player at the club, on and off
the field

- Ability to develop and maintain key relationships with key club stakeholders, and be an advocate for the Women'’s Football
program, and the club as a whole

- Demonstrated leadership capabilities

To APPLY, PLEASE EMAIL YOUR CV AND A COVERING NOTE TO WILL KINGWILL, HEAD OF WOMEN'S FOOTBALL (WAKINGWILL@GMAIL.COM).



